· Zeta Chapter, Anchorage
· In the 2019-2020 school year Zeta chapter has held all business and social events regularly before our nation came to a screeching halt due to this global pandemic. As a chapter, we are committed to continuing our efforts to support teachers as well as our community abroad with a model and philosophy of “Zeta Gives Back”. We are actively looking at ways to make this possible.  Our current efforts during our “hunker down” phase have included shifting our state convention registration fees to supporting Claire and Covenant Houses, as well as the AWAIC Shelter to the tune of $500. Sadly, our scheduled blood drive and tour in March has been tabled but we are hoping to rally the troops and are encouraging our members to give as they see fit and qualify to give after many have traveled outside the state during Spring Break. 
· October brought our local mini-grant breakfast to support member’s efforts in their classroom and school wide. As well as our annual attendance of the AWAIC Shelter Gala offering relief to them as a chapter and individually.  In December, a handful of our most brave members took the Polar Plunge and were “freezin’ for a reason”! Love and care was in the air as we came into February and brought a little love through some home cooking with a brunch for the families and staff at the Providence NICU. 
· Our grants committee has continued to support member’s attendance of conferences to ensure that as members we develop and enhance our growth mindsets. They also are rethinking ways to support and extend our funding to aspiring educators to extend outside the state.
· As a chapter, I see a zoom meeting in our future as we regroup and move forward!  
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